
Read Me_CERES4.51.68_Item Reclassification Journal allows a new Pallet no. to be 

specified (Ceres4.51.68) 

Service Request or Support: N/A  

Issue addressed: On the Item Reclassification Journal a user can set the “New Pallet No.” or the 
“New Lot. No.” to a different value than the original value(s) which once posted can result in the Item 
Ledger Entry and the Warehouse Entry being out of balance. 
 
 
Type  ID  Name 
Page  393  Item Reclass. Journal 
 
This release does not present a change in system usage methodology.  

 

Resolution: Ceres was enhanced to address the reported by updating the Item Reclassification 

Journal page to not allow entry of a New Pallet No. or New Lot No.  Further it was discovered that 

entry of new Dimension values are not correctly handled so entry of Dimensions on the Item 

Reclassification Journal has been restricted.    

 


